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ALL FIREWORKS ARE PROHIBITED IN THE CITY OF VALLEJO  
 

VALLEJO - As the Fourth of July approaches, Vallejo Fire Chief Don Parker would 

like to remind everyone that all fireworks are prohibited in the City of Vallejo. 

Every year, police and fire emergency services respond to numerous reports of fires 

and injuries due to the use of fireworks. Six Flags Marine World will present their annual 

fireworks displays on July 3-5, with each show beginning at approximately 9 p.m. The 

private use of any fireworks may result in confiscation of all materials and the issuance of 

misdemeanor citations.  

Chief Parker and the entire Vallejo Fire Department wish everyone a safe and 

enjoyable Fourth of July. 
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